EXAMINATION POSTPONEMENT NOTICE

(BA/BCOM/BBA/BCA/BSC & MA/MCOM/MSC)

No. Auto (ASUUP)-12-20-2021

6.5.2021

Dear students,

Please note that due to the lockdown declared in Maharashtra, the examinations to be held in May 2021 at St. Mira's College for Girls are postponed to the first/Second week of June 2021.

We request you to keep watching the college website for further notices. Dates of examinations will be shortly announced and revised timetable will be uploaded.

Controller Of Examination

Dr. Jaya Rajagopalan Principal Incharge